

Student's name: _____

Class: _____ Date: _____

Parent's signature: _____

Score: / 30

(Chữ kí PHHS)

I. Circle the word which has different stress from the others.

- | | | | |
|---------------|------------|-------------|------------|
| 1. A. agree | B. cancel | C. enjoy | D. provide |
| 2. A. student | B. teacher | C. engineer | D. singer |

II. Circle the word which has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.

- | | | | |
|----------------------|---------------------|--------------------|---------------------|
| 3. A. mov <u>e</u> s | B. watch <u>e</u> s | C. wash <u>e</u> s | D. teach <u>e</u> s |
| 4. A. kn <u>o</u> w | B. n <u>o</u> w | C. c <u>o</u> w | D. h <u>o</u> w |
| 5. A. wh <u>o</u> m | B. wh <u>o</u> le | C. wh <u>o</u> | D. wh <u>o</u> se |

III. Circle the word or phrase that best completes the sentence.

6. She, as well as her daughters, always _____ the housework before dinner.
A. do B. does C. doing D. did
7. John and Mary _____ to the party tonight.
A. is going B. are going C. was going D. goes
8. Let's have a cup of coffee, _____?
A. shall we B. will we C. don't we D. do we
9. Linda called you last night, _____?
A. did she B. didn't she C. was she D. not called she
10. This is your new backpack, _____?
A. is this B. isn't it C. doesn't it D. wasn't it
11. Neither she nor her friends _____ present today.
A. is B. are C. was D. has
12. Three dollars _____ not enough for me to buy the toy.
A. are B. is C. does D. am
13. They _____ visit their grandparents next weekend.
A. will B. is going to C. are going to D. goes to
14. I'm late again, _____?
A. am I B. aren't I C. am not I D. are I
15. The students don't like the lesson, _____?
A. don't they B. do they C. like they D. aren't they

IV. Give the correct form of the verbs in the blanks

16. If you are hungry, I _____ (buy) you a loaf of bread.
17. I think it _____ (snow) this evening.
18. We _____ (fly) to London next month.
19. My uncle promises that he _____ (be) at home today.
20. Look at the dark clouds! It _____ (rain).

V. Read the passage and circle the correct answer.

Sydney is Australia's most exciting city. The history of Australia begins here. In 1788, Captain Arthur Phillips arrived in Sydney with 11 ships and 1624 passengers from Britain (including 770 prisoners). Today there are about 3.6 million people in Sydney. It is the biggest city in Australia, the busiest port in the South Pacific and one of the most beautiful cities in the world. In Sydney, the buildings are higher, the colours are brighter and the nightlife is more exciting. There are over 20 excellent beaches close to Sydney. Its warm climate and cool water have made it a favourite city for immigrants from overseas. Sydney is famous for two main things. One of them is its beautiful harbour. It has beautiful views and attracts many tourists. The other is the Sydney Harbour Bridge. It connects the northern and southern parts of the city. Another famous landmark is the Sydney Opera House which organizes many performances and events every year.

Question 21

The word "it" which is underlined refers to _____.

- A. the Sydney Harbour
- B. the Sydney Opera House
- C. the Sydney Harbour Bridge
- D. the Sydney Port

Question 22

Which of the following should be the title of the passage?

- A. Sydney's Opera House
- B. Captain Arthur Phillips
- C. Sydney's Beaches and Harbours
- D. An introduction of Sydney

Question 23

When did captain Arthur Phillips arrive in Sydney?

- A. In 1624
- B. In 1788

C. In 1982

D. In 1973

Question 24

Which of the following statements is NOT true about Sydney?

A. Sydney is one of the most beautiful cities in the world.

B. Sydney is the biggest city in the world.

C. Sydney is a favourite city for immigrants from overseas.

D. Sydney is the busiest port in the South Pacific.

Question 25

How many beaches are close to Sydney?

A. 11 beaches

B. Over 20 beaches

C. Nearly 20 beaches

D. 770 beaches

VI. Reorder the given words to make sentences.

26. know/ the woman/ Do/ actor / is/ you/ who/ a/ famous/?/

_____.

27. restaurant/ used to/ now closed / The/ where/ we/ eat/ is/ ./

_____.

VII. Rewrite the following sentences without changing the meaning.

28. My friend and I started to know each other 4 years ago.

→ My friend and I _____.

29. Mary likes ice cream but she doesn't eat it very often.

→ Although _____.

30. Nobody in my family cooks better than my mum.

→ The mum _____.

- THE END -